
UPCOMING MEETING AT
BUTCHER AND THE BOAR!!

TUESDAY DECEMBER 3RD, 2019

Please join us for a presentation from Dr. Marc Haro, the new

Director of Orthopedic Sports Medicine at the Southeastern Spine

Institute. Dr. Haro is a fellowship-trained orthopedic surgeon

specializing in arthroscopy or minimally invasive surgery. He has an

interest in all sports or activity-related injuries; in particular complex

knee injuries, knee ligament injuries, cartilage disorders, as well as

shoulder injuries. We also look forward to hearing from Dr. Thomas

Sponsored By:
Caroline Soper
RTI Surgical

Presentation:
Dr. Marc Haro

Southeastern Orthopedic
Institute

Cash Bar
5-6pm

Dinner/Presentation
6-8pm

Non-members are
welcome

$15.00 Charge
(collected at the door)
Butcher and
The Boar

(Boar Room)

730 Coleman Blvd.
Mt. Pleasant, SC

29464
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